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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: July 29, 2024 
 
DRUG NAME: Sodium Chloride Injection 
 
RECALLING FIRM: B. Braun Medical. 
 
REASON FOR RECALL: B. Braun Medical announced a consumer level recall of two lots of sodium 
chloride 0.9% injection due to the potential for particulate matter and leakage. 
 
FDA LINK: N/A 
 
OTHER DETAILS: N/A 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Lot Number Expiration Date 

Sodium chloride 0.9% injection, 1000 
mL 0264-7800-09 J2L763 

J2L764 
 3/31/25  
 3/31/25 


